PSLU Committee

From: John Woodhead <jgwoodhead@msn.com>
Sent: : Friday, May 29, 2020 5:47 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: Item PSLU-56 for Wela Open Space Land

Dear Maui County,

This land needs to remain open, and saved for the future.

We will be faced with climate change which will eventually cause the sea level to rise causing South Kihei Road
flooded and destroyed, totally gone in time.

This open land is best equipped to protect an exceptional public resource from sea level rise, and be saved as
a buffer zone for its movement, shift..

For now, it could be used by the county as a park, or parking.

The county should postpone any vote UNTIL the next Kihei-Makena Community Plan is updated, which would
over a suggestion of the use for this piece of critical open land.

With most concern, »

Gloria Woodhead



